
Wednesday 27th March 2024

Dear Year 6 Families,

We want to start out by saying how incredibly proud we are of all the efforts the children
have made during their SATs revision in school and at home to help prepare them for their
tests in May. As you are aware, when we arrive back to school after the Easter break there
will be just 4 weeks until the tests. The Easter holiday is an optimum time for your child
to revise as it is close enough to SATs for them to remember what they have studied. Just
to keep their learning brains ticking along, we have spent time creating some revision
packs for the Easter holidays.

In their packs children have reading, grammar and maths activities to practise each day.
Please help your child to revise by letting them work in a quiet area (if possible) with no
distractions. Help them to establish a routine for their revision, e.g. 45 minutes straight
after breakfast each day.

From this week onwards, we will also be
sharing a report card each week with you
(see adjacent image). This card will track
the children's scores in their weekly
arithmetic and reading extract tests. Please
sign this each week and talk to your child
about their score to keep them motivated in
the final weeks!

If you have any questions about the
upcoming SATs tests, please speak to Ms
Farley or one of the senior leaders in the
school.

We hope you have a lovely Easter break!

Kind regards,

J Farley
Matt Trahair Jessie Farley
Headteacher Year 6 teacher & English Lead


